
Docket No. 50-400
License No. NPF-63

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Lynn W. Eury

Executive Vice President
Power Supply

P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-400/91-05

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC) inspection of your
Fitness For Duty Program, required by 10 CFR Part 26, conducted by
William Tobin, Region II, on March 26-28, 1991. At .the conclusion of the
inspection, the results were discussed at an exit meeting with those members of
your staff identified in the enclosed inspection report.

The inspection consisted of selective examinations of your Drug and Alcohol
Abuse Policy, corporate and site implementation procedures, chemical testing
program, interviews with employees and contractors, observation of your
Collection Facility and review of pertinent records and reports.

Within the scope of the inspection, violations or deviations were not
identified.

As described in the enclosed Report, we are pleased to note several strengths
in your Fitness For Duty (FFD) Program; the professionalism of your FFD
Corporate and Site staff to include your Employee Assistance Program staff, FFD
training, supervisory review of work done by employees with positive screening
results, and the "special processing"'f specimens with low creatinine
measurements.

One Inspector Followup Item is worthy of your attention. Your FFD staff has
identified one issue relative to the infrequency of conducting random drug
testing on weekends. Based upon comments at the Exit Meeting we understand
that you will be testing more frequently on weekends such that employees and
contractors will be eligible for unannounced random testing at any time.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
NRC Inspection Report

cc w/encl:
R. B. Richey, Vice President
Harris Nuclear Project
Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

C. S. Hinnant
General Manager
Harris Nuclear Plant
Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

C. S. Olexik, Jr., Manager
Regulatory Compliance
Harris Nuclear Project
P. 0. Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

Mr. H. Ray Starling
Manager - Legal Department
P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Dayne H. Brown, Director
Division of Radiation Protection
N. C. Department of Environment,

Health 8 Natural Resources
P. 0. Box 27687
Raleigh, NC 27611-7687

William E. Cline, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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bcc w/encl:
~D enfant Control Desk

H. Christensen, RII
R. Becker, NRR

NRC Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Route 1, Box 315B
New Hill, NC 27562
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